
 
At LJ Hooker Pakenham we love to support local business. Our business has used Keith from 
Fantastic Garages Doors now for many years for all of our clients that require garage door 
maintenance. We have found Keith to be extremely prompt, well priced and very reliable. LJ Hooker 
Pakenham would highly recommend Keith to anyone that is needing a garage door specialist.  
 
Kind Regards, 

Erin Keam  
Senior Property Investment Manager  

 

Pakenham 

 
 
 
 


